
 

What: A two day multi Corvette Club gathering for fun 
runs and great activities. 

Day 1, Friday June 20th.  A favorite run for any Corvette 
owner up highway 1 to Ragged Point for a great lunch at 
The Restaurant at Ragged Point.  June should be great 
weather and awesome sights along the way.  After lunch 
you are on free time to enjoy the Central Coast. 

Details: 

Day 2, Saturday June 21st. Back by popular demand, we are off for a train 
ride.  We will be heading to the Norgrove Train Station in Arroyo Grande. 
 
Saturday Morning gathering point will be at Pismo Beach at 867 Oak Park 
Drive.  Every Saturday Moring cars from around the area come to gather 

here.  If you want to come early and check out the local cars they start ar-
riving at 7:00 am.  The local doughnut shop will be open for a bite to eat.  
Otherwise arrive before our departure time of 9:45 am. 

When: 

June 20th & 21st, 2025 

For those who will be departing in North County (Paso Robles) departure will be from Cider Creek Bakery (205 
Oak Hill Road) at 10:00 am. 

For those departing in South County departure will be from the smoke stacks in Morry Bay at 10:00 am 

Both groups will meet up in Cambria at the parking lot on the corner of Cambria Dr and Main street.  From there 
we will depart at 11:30 for the run to Ragged Point. 

Leaving Pismo we will take a short ride following Peter in his restored Fire Truck to the Norgrove Train Station.  

The Train event is $20 per person (may be less if we have at least 30 people).  There you can tour the garages 

where the trains are built  as well as take a ride around the property and tour the vineyards.  Lots to see here and 

of course wine for sale.  Once everyone has their fill of trains and wine, we will head over to Old Juan’s Cantina in 

Oceano for lunch. 

Please RSVP for each day by calling, text or email to Bob Furster 805-441-4259 (ososbob@charter.net) or text 

Harold Davis 805-441-9579. 

Jon Dallons





